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TKF after School Club 

   

We are hoping to run a Karate club after 

February half term. We would need a minimum of 

10 to take part. Please see attached flyer. If your 

child/ren would be interested please let the 

school office know. 

 

Cancer Research 

  

We raised £245.29 for Cancer Research with our 

collection buckets at the Christmas play.  Thank 

you for helping us support this fantastic charity. 

 

Tots2teens 

 

Tots2teens have again got some exciting events 

happening in your local area. Please see attached 

flyers for more information and how to book.  

 

Supporting Dyslexia with Technology  

 

Aylsham High School are holding a FREE course 

which has been specifically designed for anyone 

who has contact with a child with dyslexia of 

school age e.g. parents/carers, grandparents or 

other family members and will be delivered by our 

Dyslexia Outreach Service. This will be held at 

AHS on Tuesday 4th February from 9.30am – 

11.45am. Please book your place by emailing 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or by 

calling 07780 887348.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

 

The lost property box is in the reception foyer, 

please check for any lost items you may have. 

 

Any items left will be donated to the clothes 

bank at the end of the school day tomorrow. 

 

Please make sure that you name all uniform 

ready for the New Year.  A quick reminder when 

purchasing new uniform that shoes will also be 

checked in January to ensure that they adhere 

to our school policy.  

 

Key Dates 

 

January  

 

Mon 6th – Back to School 

Wed 8th – Selection of YR5/6 & YR3/4 

swimming  

 

Christmas message from Mrs Board 

 

Thank you everyone for your support over the 

last term, it has been a particularly difficult one 

towards the end.  The children have, as always, 

worked their hardest and enjoyed their 

learning.  I would like to wish you and your 

families a most Merry Christmas and a very 

Happy New Year. 
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